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SUMMARY 

Transfers oversight and regulation of medical marijuana processing sites and medical marijuana 
dispensaries from Oregon Health Authority to Oregon Liquor Control Commission. Directs 
commission to establish by rule process to register medical marijuana processing sites and 
medical marijuana dispensaries. Establishes civil penalty for certain violations. 

Directs commission to adopt rules to support marijuana plant diversity by allowing qualified 
marijuana producers to receive marijuana seeds from sources in state. 

Directs State Department of Agriculture to adopt rules to require industrial hemp grower to 
report to department loss of crop or intention to not plant industrial hemp crop. Requires grower 
ordered to destroy or remediate specified industrial hemp crop to provide documentation to 
department of destruction or remediation. Directs department to take specified actions if person 
plants industrial hemp crop prior to applying for grower registration. Establishes civil penalty not 
to exceed $10,000 applicable to certain persons for industrial hemp crop that contains specified 
tetrahydrocannabinol concentration. 

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure removes exemptions from public disclosure for records related to medical 
marijuana businesses that were submitted to the Oregon Health Authority under sections of the 
Oregon Revised Statutes that are being repealed by this measure. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, information related to medical marijuana 
operations would more likely be made public. 


